
 

 GCE IAL Talk for Current F. 3 & Prospective F.4 Parents and Students 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We cordially invite you to attend a talk for Form 3 parents and prospective Form 4 parents on 

the GCE IAL curriculum the College is offering to our senior secondary students.  

 

The talk will be held in the College Hall from 6:00 pm–7:00 pm on Friday, 5th October, 2018. 

For the third consecutive year, we will be running a GCE IAL programme at senior secondary 

level. For the past two years, it has been of particular interest to students who demonstrate 

strong abilities in mathematics and science. During the talk, we will be providing you with 

information about the special features of the programme and its enrolment procedure.  

 

For our current F. 3 parents, as your son will soon be required to choose between the DSE and 

the GCE IAL curriculum for his Form 4 studies for the next academic year, we strongly 

encourage you to attend.  

 

Here is a brief rundown of the talk on that evening: 

 

6:00- 6:05 Welcome Address Mr Dennis Yuen, Principal 

6:05-6:15 The GCE Curriculum Mr Alan Yuen, Vice-Principal 

6:15-6:30 GCE or DSE in Senior 

School? 

Mr W.F. Ryan, Teaching 

Consultant 

6:30-6:45 How is GCE IAL Different 

From DSE for Maths and 

Science? 

Mr P.C. Chan, Head of 

Mathematics 

Miss S.C. Yu, Head of Science 

6:45- 6:55 GCE IAL:Background Miss Connie Lee, from GCE IAL 

Pearson Edexcel 

7:00- Onwards GCE IAL: Choices and 

Challenges Q & A. 

 

 

Whether you are a parent of a current or prospective student, your son is also welcome to 

accompany you to the talk. If you and/or your son are interested, please visit this link for 

registration: https://goo.gl/forms/q3U9o8dS74FBEfPx1 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the talk next Friday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dennis Yuen 

Principal 

https://goo.gl/forms/q3U9o8dS74FBEfPx1

